
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Year 5 Carols at The Mall, Cribbs Causeway 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
As part of The Bridge Awards, our Year 5 children have the opportunity to 
perform as a choir with the Bridge Family of Schools partners and sing carols 
to the public. 
 
The performance will take place outside the café and restaurant area (level 
one) at 4:30pm, Thursday 14th December 2023. They will be performing 6 
songs and we anticipate the performance to be completed by 5:00pm. 
 
Please have your children wearing their school uniform and ensure your child 
has used the toilet before the performance. 
 
We would require the children to be at the Information Desk by 4:15pm and 
that parents drop off and then collect their children at the end of the carols. 
Staff from each school will be in attendance. Parents are more than welcome 
to observe the performance. 
 
At the end of the performance, the children will be with the representative 
from your school to be collected by the designated adult of responsibility. 
 
Please complete the slip below and return to your class teacher by Friday 
17th November 2023 so that we can gather the relevant information regarding 
numbers and adult responsible for collection of your child. 
 
This will be a wonderful experience for the children to perform and spread 
some Christmas joy to the community. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Head of School/Deputy Head Teacher 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Name: ______________________________________________________ 
 
 
Name of adult dropping off and collecting: ________________________ 
 
 
Signed: ________________           Date: __/__/2023 
 
 


